
It’s been another wonderfully busy week at Norton. Thank you to all of you who were able to attend 

parent/teacher meetings. We hope you found these informative.  

This week, we asked you to let us know your preferred method of communication from the school. Most 
of you like Dojo or text messages. These are preferred as they are accessible on mobile devices. Please 

also check the website for weekly and more general information.  

The children at Norton really are wonderful. We have had a number of visitors to the school this week 
and they have all commented on the happy, calm and positive working atmosphere. All of Team Norton 

are incredibly proud of Norton children!  

A note from Mrs Farren…. 
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Day 

The School Day                            After School Activities 

Last week for teacher led 
clubs 

Lunch Menu 

Week 3 

 

Monday 

 3.15-4 French, Choir, Dance, 
Junior Football 

 

 

 Cheese & Tomato Pizza 

 Falafel 

 Jacket potato & tuna (or 
cheese) 

 

Tuesday 

 3.15-4 Infant Reading, Junior 
Reading, Infant Football, Gar-
dening 

 Sausages 

 Vegetable Enchilada 

 Jacket potato & beans 

 

Wednesday 

Infant Multi Skills   Roast Turkey 

 Lentil Pastry 

 Jacket potato & cheese 

 

Thursday 

 3.15-4 RSPB Wildlife Explor-
ers, Craft, Lego, Infant Art 

 Chicken Pasta Bake 

 Vegan Sausage 

 Jacket potato & tuna (or 
cheese 

 

Friday 

 

 

  Fish 

 BBQ Quorn 

 Jacket Potato & beans 

Miss Bussey Says…We wanted to share some of the positive comments made by 
visitors to our school this week,  

“Your children and staff are so kind and happy. It feels like a family here.  

“We couldn't get over how beautifully the children were engaged in learning and 
how confident and polite they were. They were so happy interacting with staff and 
there was just such a lovely feel to the school.  They made my little boy feel so wel-
come and the year 6 child that gave him a high 5 completely made his day!  They 
were all an absolute credit to themselves and the school.”  

We would like to 
thank everyone for 
their donations and 
support of FONS, we 

have recently re-
ceived a donation of 
50 brand new hard-

back dictionaries and 
thesaurus! Our chil-

dren are already 
putting them to good 

use - thank you.    


